
Whitson Hall Trustees Meeting 

9Th January 2025 

 

This meeting was convened to discuss the results of the Survey carried out 
to determine what the residents of Whitson / Goldcliff wanted to do with 
Whitson Hall. 

The results were obtained through various means: -  Online, Postal and also 
via a drop in box at the Schoolroom over the period of a month. 

We received a total of 26 replies, 6 of these were from 3 Households where 
we had 2 replies each, as the 2 replies in each case were the same it was 
decided to only count them as 1 reply per Household. There were also 3 
replies from outside the area which were discounted. 

The results were: - 

8 Households voted to maintain the Status Quo and do nothing. 

5 Households voted to sell. 

4 Households voted to Demolish. 

3 Households voted to Bring back into use. 

After discussing the results, it was decided to accept the majority decision 
and leave the Hall alone, with the only action to be carried out being to 
board up the large hole from the inside to “Make Safe”. 

 

 

 


